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File: 1850-20/2019 

July 29, 2019 
 
 
Chair and Directors 
Regional District Board 
 
I respectfully request the board’s consideration of the following 
 

“THAT the following grant-in-aid, payable from Puntledge – Black Creek (Electoral 
Area C), be approved: 

 
$4,000.00 for the Saratoga and Miracle Beach Residents Association to assist 
with a community bat box building to reduce mosquitoes within the Saratoga 
Beach Area as well as supporting operational expenses relating to their 
mandate as a community society.” 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Edwin Grieve 
Director  


